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WELLINGTON (TWENTY-FIVE MILES RADIUS) TIMBER-YARDS, 
SAWMILLS, AND BOX-FACTORIES EMPLOYEES.-ADDING PARTY TO 
AWARD. 

In the Court of Arbitration of New Zealand, W ellington 
Industrial District.~In the matter of the Industrial Con. 
ciliation and Arbitration Act, 1925, and its amendments ; 
and in the matter of the Wellington (Twenty-five Miles 
Radius) Timber-yards, Sawmills, and Box-factories Em­
ployees' award, dated the 21st day of December, 1936. 

Thursday, the 4th day of March, 1937. · 
UPON reading the application of the Wellington Timber-yards 
and Sawmills Industrial Union of Workers, a party to the 
Wellington (Twenty-five Miles Radius) Timber-yards, Sawmills, 
and Box-factories Employees' award, dated the 21st day of 
December, 1936, to add the Wellington Harbour Board, 
Wellington, as a party to the said award, and upon hearing 
the duly appointed representatives of the said union and the 
Wellington Harbour Board, this Court doth order as follows :-

( 1) That the Wellington Harbour Board, Wellington, be and 
it is hereby added as a party to the said award, 
subject to the qualification that it may substitute the 
holidays observed under its by-laws for the holidays 
specified in the said award. 

( 2) That this order shall operate and take effect as from 
the day of the date hereof. 

[L.s.] E. PAGE, Judge. 


